
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Marco Island, February 19, 
2024


To: Dr. Paul Nussbaum Neuropsychologist, Executive Director 


Marco Island Memory Assessment Center 


Dear Dr. Nussbaum,


I am writing to express my deepest gratitude for the exceptional care and expertise 
you provided during my recent visit to the Marco Island Memory Assessment 
Center. As patient number 1, I had the privilege of experiencing firsthand the 
remarkable service you offer to individuals and families facing cognitive challenges. 
From the moment I walked into your office, I was struck by your genuine interest in 
my well-being and your compassionate approach to understanding my condition. 
Your ability to seamlessly administer each test, coupled with your unwavering 
support, made the entire assessment process not only manageable but also 
enlightening.


As someone who has suffered a traumatic brain injury, my husband and I noticed a 
decline in my short-term memory. Your assessment was not only spot on but also 
provided invaluable insights that I will be able to utilize in future discussions with 
my neurologist. Your thoroughness and attention to detail have given me a sense of 
clarity and direction moving forward.


I cannot emphasize enough the importance of the services you provide at the Marco 
Island Memory Assessment Center. For individuals and families grappling with 
memory-related issues, your program serves as a beacon of hope and support. I 
wholeheartedly encourage others to take advantage of this invaluable resource if 
they notice any decline in their memory or that of their loved ones.


Beyond your exceptional clinical skills, what truly sets you apart is your profound 
compassion and empathy. Your dedication to improving the lives of those affected 
by cognitive challenges is evident in everything you do. Marco Island is truly 
fortunate to have someone of your caliber leading the charge in the fight against 
dementia.




Once again, thank you, Dr. Nussbaum, for your unwavering commitment to your 
patients and for making a meaningful difference in the lives of so many. Your 
kindness, expertise, and compassion have left an indelible mark on me, and I am 
immensely grateful for the care I received under your guidance.


With heartfelt appreciation,


Maria Victoria Delgado, Ph.D.






